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Dr Peter Elfer 

Principal Lecturer and Programme Convenor, MA Early Childhood Studies 

Member, Editorial Board, Early Years: An International Journal of Research 

and Development 
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2015-0034 

 

02-Mar-2015 

 

Dear Dr Elfer: 

 

Ref: Pedagogy with babies: perspectives of 8 nursery managers 

 

We have now considered your revised paper and have recommended publication 

in Early Child Development and Care.  We are pleased to accept your paper 

in its current form which will now be forwarded to the publisher for copy 

editing and typesetting. 

 

You will receive proofs for checking, and instructions for transfer of 

copyright in due course. 

 

The publisher also requests that proofs are checked and returned within 48 

hours of receipt. 

 

Thank you for your contribution to Early Child Development and Care and we 

look forward to receiving further submissions from you. 

 

Sincerely, 

Roy 

Professor Roy Evans, PhD, FRSA 

Editor, 

Early Child Development and Care 

r.evans14@btinternet.com 
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GECD-2015-0034 - Pedagogy with babies: perspectives of 8 nursery managers. 

 



It is my pleasure to accept the paper above for the forthcoming special 

issue of Early Child Development and Care, focused on Early Childhood 

Pedagogy. 

 

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your contribution 

which I am delighted to include in the SI. 

 

We will be in touch soon with further information concerning proofs and 

copyright. 
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Jane 

 

Dr Jane Murray 

Associate Editor 

Early Child Development and Care 
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